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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Machin

21st May 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you for choosing Grove Academy.  Following our Initial open evening in the Autumn term 2017 and   based on your feedback from that evening, we would like to invite you back on Monday 11th June 2018 at 6.00pm until 7.30pm to meet the year three team.    This will allow you to spend more time with your child exploring Grove Academy and to see for yourselves our ‘KS2 showcase Curriculum’.   A tour of our school will also be included. 

So, without further ado, we look forward to meeting you and welcoming your child on this evening.  

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs Machin

Academy Principal
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